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FRAMING NEW HAVEN CONVERSATION AT 
CREATIVE ARTS WORKSHOP 

 
 
New Haven, CT – What’s the news about the news? What will it look like in the future? That will be the 
topic discussed by Paul Bass, Editor and Founder of the New Haven Independent, and moderated by 
Will Ginsberg, President and CEO of the Community Foundation for Greater New Haven. The 
conversation will take place on Thursday November 3 from 6 to 8pm at 80 Audubon St. in New 
Haven. 
 
News Is the Foundation: Local Media in the 21st Century is the second annual Framing New Haven 
conversation at CAW, in which city observers share their knowledge and insights with the audience.  
The two will discuss how local news reporting and civic conversation have evolved over the past few 
decades in New Haven and nationally, and where the conversation is headed next in a period of rapid 
technological change.  
 
“We are really looking forward to hearing from these men,” said Daniel Fitzmaurice, CAW’s Executive 
Director. “Both in their own way have their finger on the pulse of the needs and events of this city. 
This talk should be very rich.”  
 
Refreshments will be provided by 116 Crown, and there will be ample opportunity to sip and mingle 
before and after the talk. 
 
Tickets are on sale online at creativeartsworkshop.org/events/framingnhv/, $40 in advance and $50 at 
the door. Seating is limited. Proceeds benefit CAW. 
 

ABOUT CREATIVE ARTS WORKSHOP 

Creative Arts Workshop is a non-profit community art center devoted to fostering creativity through 
participation in and appreciation of the visual arts, serving the Greater New Haven area and beyond 
since 1961. The Workshop is a premiere community resource center for the visual arts offering a wide 
range of classes to students of all ages in fully equipped studios. CAW is supported by its 
membership, tuition fees, donors, sponsors, arts-related fundraising events and a dedicated group of 
volunteers. Additional funding comes from the Department of Economic and Community 
Development/Connecticut Office of the Arts, NewAlliance Foundation, and the Laetitia V. Person Fund 
and the David G. Powrie Fund of The Community Foundation for Greater New Haven. 
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